
 

While many of us see January as a time of new commitments, new plans, and fresh 

starts, through the lens of a school, January has an entirely different feel. Students and 

staff return from a (hopefully restful) break to resume the deep learning that we’ve 

invested in since September. In Winter we feel like reading, discussing and learning 

together, and we have established the relationships that support this. Truly, January is a 

great time for learning!  

In February families will receive the first formal progress report for the year—this is a 

great time to review your child’s learning goals and continue monitoring their individual 

growth. Learning happens best when expectations are clear and the feedback is ongoing. 

If you see any ways in which we can further support your child’s learning, we want to hear 

from you now. If you have concerns about your child’s learning, please do not wait for the 

report—speak with your child’s teacher.  

               Have an amazing 2019! 

Mr. Kevin Brand, Principal 

School-Wide Dates to 

Remember: 

 Jan. 7—First Day of 

School, 2019 

 Jan. 14—PAC 

Meeting 6pm 

 Jan. 24—PAC Movie 

Night 

 Jan. 31—Pizza Day 

 

 

 

Principal: Mr. Kevin Brand 

Vice Principal: Ms. Stephanie Stephens 

Secretary: Ms. Joanne Pick 

Phone 250-754-3231.  Fax 250-754-2336.  

Principal’s Message 

The Bayview Bulletin 

R.O.C.K.S.  

Recognition  

Our custodians 

Danny and Dean—

you do amazing 

work! 

NEW YEAR REGISTRATIONS 

Registration for the 2019-2020 school year 

will open on Wednesday, January 9, 2019 

at 8 a.m.  Before you begin, you will need 

the following: 

-A valid email address 

-Photo or scan showing proof of your 

child’s age and citizenship 

-Photo or scan showing proof of residency 

Please view the complete list of acceptable 

documents before proceeding. 

Returning students do not need to re-

register.  

 

January  

2019 

Find us on Twitter! 

 

 

 

@bayviewboxers 

The community is reminded that parking (or 
stopping) is not permitted on the far side of 
View Street. We have been asked by neigh-
bours to remind parents of this. Please respect 
our neighbourhood and either pull into a park-
ing space or meet your child at another loca-
tion. Remember, Princess Street (behind the 
school) is a great place to park and meet your 
child!  

MOVIE NIGHT—

Jan 24 @ 6pm 

Free for Families! 


